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Ledbury Community Choir is a relatively new choir as we celebrated our 10th anniversary in
2009. We have about 80 members and newcomers are always welcome. There are no
auditions; the main qualification is that you enjoy singing.

We have a wide repertoire, including songs from the shows, folk songs, sacred and gospel
music. We put on three or four major concerts every year, usually raising money for local
charities. We also support local organisations by taking part in events such as civic services and
carol concerts.

We meet, during term time, at John Masefield High School on Tuesday from 7.30 to 9.30pm.
If you would like more information contact Sansra Clements 01531 632801, email skclements
@talktalk.net
or visit our website 
http://ledburycommunitychoir.co.uk

Our next concert is
A  NIGHT AT THE MUSICALS
LEDBURY RUGBY CLUB
Tickets £10 from Sue
01531 636452
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